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Dear Parent:

Your child has taken part in a poison prevention program developed by the Injury Prevention & Surveillance Program in the Division of Public Health, Idaho Department of Health & Welfare.  As part of this program, your child has been given a Home Safety Check List which will help you make your home more poison safe. Please read over this important information and talk about it with your child.  In addition, please ask your child to tell you what they have learned about poison including what poison is and what it looks like.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Poisonings can be prevented, especially among children and as a parent you play a vital role in teaching your children about poison prevention. For example, teach your child not to eat or drink anything they’re not sure about without first checking with an adult.  Remind them that poison doesn’t have to look or smell bad – sometimes it can be a pretty color and smell and look good to eat.  Talk about the idea that poison can be a liquid, solid, spray or invisible gas.  

The Nebraska Regional Poison Center provides free, 24-hour poison emergency telephone service for poisoning treatment and prevention information to all Idaho residents.  Please make sure you place the Nebraska Regional Poison Center’s emergency number—1-800-222-1222—on or near your telephone(s).  Call the Poison Center in a poison emergency or if you have a question about the safety of any product, medicine or plant.  Call even if you just suspect that someone has been poisoned – don’t take the risk of waiting to see if symptoms develop before you call.  All calls to the Poison Center are free of charge and confidential.

For more information, please call the Nebraska Regional Poison Center at 1-800-222-1222.  

Sincerely,
Jacquie Watson, Manager
Maternal and Child Health Programs
450 West State Street, 4th floor
Boise, Idaho  83720
(208)334-5963
Watsonj1@dhw.idaho.gov
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